
Hi,
I am a resident of Elara estate in Marsden Park and saw the suggestions on electoral district boundaries. It seems suggestion is
to merge Marsden Park into Mt. Druitt.
It is not a popular suggestion and does not have community support. We have a Facebook page for our community and you can
see how unpopular this suggestion is. It seems community opinion has not been considered on these proposals.
May i please ask for this suggestions to be rejected?
Thanks,




